
From: Brooke Boudreaux <brookeb05@cox.net> 
Date: February 8, 2023 at 16:43:28 CST 
To: Mona.Michelli.DCFS@la.gov 
Cc: blangbusiness@live.com 
Subject: Wrongdoings of DCFS 

Mrs. Mona, 
I am emailing you in reference to . I think it is wrong of DCFS to place these children 
with a stranger when they were already placed with and know Brett Lang! I have been knowing these 
children for awhile now and they were thriving when they were in Brett’s care.  in particular came 
a long way and was throughly advancing in all aspects while in Brett’s care. I think it is in the best 
interest of these children if you immediately remove them from the strangers you have placed them 
with and place them with Brett Lang!! You are causing trauma to these children that is unacceptable and 
unnecessary.  
 
Thanks, 
Brooke Boudreaux 
(337) 251-2511 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone. 
 




